
 
 

Dear Graduating Students, 

 

In case you are a student who is finishing their last semester in the fall semester 2021/22, please 

apply for the final examination period of the first semester through Neptun between 8 and 21 

(midnight) November 2021. 

The international study department will register you for the exact date of the diploma concert and/or 

complex oral exam. 

In case you are a student who is finishing their studies in the spring semester 2021/22, please apply 

for the final examination period of the second semester through Neptun between 7 and 21 

(midnight) February 2022. 

 The international study department will register you for the exact date of the diploma concert 

and/or complex oral exam. 

 

Application for the final examination period in Neptun 

 

 

1. Go to ‘Administration’ and click on ‘Final exams’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

2. Click on the ‘+’ sign at the end of the row, then click on ‘Register/Registration modification’ 

 

 

 

3. By clicking on ‘Save’, you successfully applied for the final examination period. You do not 

have to click on anything else. 

 

 

 

 

 


